I’m sending a copy of this letter to both the Canterbury Select Board and
Canterbury planning Board. |
March 1, 2024

It has come to my attention that Mr. Nash, who owns property at the north
end of Wiven Road is planning to create subdivisions of part of his property -
and he wants to build a new private road to access these properties.

To construct this private road I understand he intends to use treated dirt from
a dirt plant in Loudon. I’ve heard that that dirt probably contains known and
unknown toxic materials. These toxins, if applied to a road surface, would
likely leach into the surrounding soil, into the watér table and consequently
into local wells. My well is one of these and I do not wish to be exposed to
this threat of contamination to our water supply.

Please do not approve the use of this material for construction of this road.
No such dirt should be used anywhere in our watershed.

Thank you for you; consideration,
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Anne Emerson
418 Shaker Road

Canterbury NH



